You may wish to adapt the text below to create an email asking your MP to attend the next APPG meeting.  Thank you, we very much appreciate your support in this. 

Dear [MP’s Name],
As a constituent of yours [who has a spinal cord injury/whose family member has a spinal cord injury/whose work as a healthcare professional focuses on spinal cord injury], I am asking you to attend the next meeting of the APPG on Spinal Cord Injury taking place online on Monday 16th October 2023 at 4pm.
The meeting will hear from the Injured Players Foundation on the work they do supporting SCI Rugby players and an update to Spinal Injuries Association This Is Serious Sh1t campaign. Which is a campaign to improve bowel care while in a hospital setting.
I look forward to your response and hope to see you at the meeting. If you would like to attend, please contact the APPG’s Secretariat at g.hayes@spinal.co.uk
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

